

## The Gully Nature School Open afternoon. Monday December 4th 4-6pm



Have you been wondering about Nature Education and how this would benefit your young person in 2024? Come along to our open afternoon and meet our educators, explore the space and see what learning can look like for your child following a different philosophy. We are taking enrollments for 2024 with limited spaces on Tuesdays and Thursdays.

We also welcome teachers who would like to visit our space.

Please indicate your interested by emailing <a href="mailto:thegullynatureschool@gmail.com">thegullynatureschool@gmail.com</a> or sending us a message via <a href="mailto:FB">FB</a> or <a href="mailto:Instagram">Instagram</a>.

We look forward to meeting you.

\*note - parents are responsible for their children during the open afternoon as educators will be connecting with whānau during this time.